Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I want to congratulate you and your child on being invited to the Cross-country City Championships on October 6th. We are looking to transport these students by private vehicle. If you are able to help with this, please let me know, by emailing julianna.burwash@cssd.ab.ca or phoning 403-500-2008. We will need you to sign a driver form and bring in a copy of your insurance for the school. 

Sincerely,

Mrs. Burwash
